
Newsletter

Important dates and notices

Music lessons

On Monday the children enjoyed a music assembly presented by Wigan 

Music Service in which the children were introduced to the four different 

sections of the orchestra. The talented staff at Wigan Music team, 

demonstrated how to play each instrument and performed pieces of music, a 

lot of which the children recognised. Please make sure you return the slip if 

you wish your child to have any of the Music lessons on offer.

New Reception and Parents

We are holding a virtual Welcome meeting for Parents Wed 23rd June 5pm 

and then a Teddy Bears’ Picnic for the children to enjoy on Wed 7th July. We 

are really looking forward to welcoming our new children and families.

Sports Days

We have planned the Sports days as afternoons for next week – Times for 

each class are on last week’s newsletter. Please remember only 1 adult per 

child. If more than this number attend, you will be turned away. I am sorry 

about this as it is against our ethos, but we must follow advice.

New PE uniform

Please check your PING for information about our new school PE kit ahead 

of September. It is available for sale now but there is only an expectation to 

wear it from September onwards. If your child’s current PE kit still fits them in 

September then they may still come to school in their old kit, but when they 

outgrow them there is an expectation that parents purchase the new kit. 

Thank you. 

Parents’ Consultations

Week beginning 28th June Teachers are holding Parents meetings to feed 

back about children’s progress. Please check your PING messages to make 

sure you’ve booked your slot. End of Year school reports will be sent out 

Friday 9th July and will look slightly different to the previous years’ layout. 

Rewards & Celebrations

This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                      Juniors 

Rec – Daisy Valentine               Year 3 – Elin Richardson

Year 1 – Isla Squires                 Year 4 – Christopher Perry

Year 2 – Braydon Fleming       Year 5 – Lizzie Frawley

Year 6 – Laila Forber

Winning team is RED RHINOS

Always Award Winner 

The class this week with the most children achieving their 

always award is Year 1

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week Years 5 & 6 with 98.6%

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Aliza Jamil

KS2 Handwriter of the week – Angelica Flanagan

Please can I remind parents to wear a face mask when collecting 

your child/children, whilst the number of cases in Wigan are rising. 

We really do not want to ask any of our classes and families to 

isolate. Please check out the latest Schools Health Protection 

Briefing Note from Professor Kate Ardern on our website, under Our 

School, Covid 19, Current.  Thank you for your ongoing support.

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!                  From Miss Daley                      Summer 2 Week 2  - 18th June 2021


